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Dear Requester, 

 

Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act. We are sorry that at this 

time the information is not held for release. The budget is agreed by the Finance and Major Contracts 

Group and is usually agreed at the Feb committee meeting, but occasionally this has slipped to 

March.  The dates for next years committee meetings are February 10th 2020 and March 23rd 

2020.  At this point it will be in published and readily available in the public domain. 

 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 

 

Dear sir/madam 

 

We are a specialist provider for young people and adults with autism and other complex needs and 

request information under the ‘Freedom of Information Act’. Please could you confirm your budget 

timeline, showing the dates of when budgets are typically agreed, by whom and at what point 

providers of learning disability services are notified of your decisions. We require this information 

for both children & adult services within Nottinghamshire County Council. 

 

Please ensure you enclose full contact details including Name, Telephone Number and Email 

Address for the person who deals with this information so they can be contacted directly should we 

require any further information? 

 

Kindest regards 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

